
 

Wednesday 4th August 2021 
 
Tēnā koutou katoa,  
 

Welcome to all the new students and whānau 
who have joined us this term. 
 

The cool Spring weather continues and is so 
changeable.  It is wonderful seeing pour 
children dressed appropriately for their days - 
lots of layers are helpful.  Please remember to 
label all your child’s clothing so that we can 
return it to them if we find it around the place. 
 

Class programmes and activities continue at full 
speed.  I have enjoyed walking through classes 
and hearing the children talking about, and 
leading their learning.  While I am writing this 
classes are out having skateboard lessons.  
This is new and exciting, especially as we will 
have some of our own gear to follow it up with 
once he lessons have ended. 
 

By the time you get this, our rugby team will 
have had their first game.  They have 5 more 
rounds to play, so keep an eye on Hero, the 
newsletter for dates, venues and times. 
 

Yesterday many children in the Pasifika group 
had the opportunity to watch the Jandal Jam 
rehearsal starring the Waiopehu College and 
Horowhenua College students.  The 
performance s were fabulous, and our children 
represented their kura well.  I hope some of you 
got to last night’s performance. 
 

The thrills of being a National Champion in 
Showquest continue.  Some of our Showquest 
leaders were interviewed by the Manawatū 
Standard yesterday and we have a special 
assembly next week.  Details will be in Hero, in 
the newsletter  and on our Facebook Page. 
 

School lunches are proving popular this term, 
but there are always a few left over as children 
are away etc.  They are stored in the big fridge 
in the hall foyer.   

Rikki’s Reflections ... Children know they can take some home after 
school. You are more than welcome to check after 
school if you would like to take some home.  We 
do ask that dairy-bought lunches are kept to a 
minimum, if at all, as we see no need for them 
with the lunches and fruit and snacks we have for 
children everyday. 
 

Have a great week and weekend. 
 

Ngā mihi mahana  
Rikki Sheterline  (Tumuaki / Principal) 
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THIS WEEK OUR FOCUS IS 
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TERM DATES FOR 2021 
  
TERM 3 26 July - 1 October 
 

TERM 4 18 October - 15 December 

DUFFY BOOKS IN HOMES 

A huge thank you to our Duffy Books Sponsor 

MAINFREIGHT (LEVIN) 
We are looking forward to a long and mutually supportive partnership 

Thur 5 August   Year 6’s day at Levin Intermediate 
 
Weds 11th August  12:30 Rugby - away to Fairfield 
Thur 12 August  11:15 Showquest Assembly 
 
Mon 16 August  Rm 20 and & Kōhruri Team  
    Yr 4 Swimming Lessons 1-2.30pm 
Tues 17 August  Rm 3/4 Swimming Lessons  
    1.20-2.20pm 
Thur 19 August  Māhuri Team Swimming Lessons 
    12.45-2.45pm 
Fri 20 August    Scholastic Book Fair 
    Kapahaka practice from 11.00am 
 
Mon 23 August  Scholastic Book Fair 
Tues 24 August  Scholastic Book Fair 
Weds 25 August  Scholastic Book Fair 
Friday 27 August  STAFF  ONLY DAY School closed 
 
Wed 1 September  School Photo Day 

 

Sports Uniforms 

Please return your Basketball sports uniform 
washed and in a named bag to the office. 

Thank you. 
 

Before School Sport 
A reminder that the before school sports  
programme will restart on Thursday 2nd 

September. 

 
 
 
 

Have you downloaded the  
Hero by Linc-Ed app? 

 
This is how you access your child/ren’s  

reporting information.   
We also use this app to keep you up  
to date with our community notices. 


